
 

Letter from the CEO 

 

As COVID-19 continues to impact all of us as 
individuals and as an organization, posing 
substantial physical, personal, social, and 
emotional challenges, I am so grateful to share 
with you that as of this writing, The Next Door 
has not had any staff members or clients who 
have tested positive for this virus.  

As we continue to carefully monitor and implement every precaution, I could not be 
prouder of the courage and determination our staff is showing each day. And we have a 
strong, committed group of leaders who are determined to continue to serve with 
excellence.  I appreciate the huge contribution of every member of our team as they 
continue to show resilience, creativity and courage every day.  

 

Ginger Gaines 
Chief Executive Officer 

 

 

 


